
 

  

 
 
December 4, 2017 
 
 
 
Alderman Terry Witkowski 
City of Milwaukee  
City Hall, Room 205 
 
RE: Outstanding Debt Work Group, File #170333 
 Recommendations 13 and 14 
 
Dear Alderman Witkowski: 
 
This letter is in response to your letter dated October 18, 2017. 
 
The two recommendations referred to in your letter both encompass a longstanding practice 
Milwaukee Water Works already adheres to. They are requirements for utilities under state law 
that pre-date the formation of the task force.  
 
Attached is a memo clarifying the ongoing practice and state law requirements for our 
notifications of special charges and assessments on the property tax bill. Also attached is an 
example of our notification letter. 
 
Please feel free to contact me at 286-3492 with any questions or comments. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jennifer C. Gonda 
Superintendent 
 
JCG:sls 
Attachments 








